Child Support Services of Arizona


122 N. Cortez St. Suite 306


Prescott, Arizona 86301





Attention; Sandra J. Trucano





Ref: Atlas No. 0000527750-01                                                                        November 19, 1996





Dear Ms. Trucano:





In your correspondence of 10-21-96 you reference the word “modification”.   Let me again reiterate, as I have several times in the past,  that my request is not for a modification,  but for a correction of the initial record in which a determination of a child support payment of $209/month was determined from.   





At that time,  and  as is the case in the present my personal financial situation is at a negative, this is seen in my personal tax statements for 1992,93,94.  1995 when filed will show a $7,000 loss (Debt incurred through borrowed money to stay in business).   As far as my company, CEVI throughout the years of 1993-1996  CEVI was operating as of the end of 1995 with a $5-8,000 short term negative balance.  As of the present  CEVI is operating at a $2,500 negative short term balance.. It is my hope that CEVI will go positive on it’s short term cash flow this month.  If CEVI turns positive this month it will be the first time it has done so since December of 1994. 





The  reference to the $12,000/ year made on my first financial statement to your office, as I have told your office several times in the past both in writing and verbally was CEVI’s gross operating capital prior to office operating expenses .  My tax returns which show my personal income have been on file with your office shortly after I applied as the applicant to the above referenced Atlas number and are from which child support determinations are primarily calculated from, thus I repeat my request for a “correction”.  





It has also come to my attention that a valid financial affidavit is not on file with the Yavapai court in which they made their original determination of a $209/month payment contrary to fact and required procedures.  If this is the case this further signifies for a correction to that prior determination and modification of current as well as future payments.





Lastly, but foremost, I hope to be generating a positive revenue cash flow for myself in the near future and at that time would want to pay all costs associated with the birth of my child on 12-06-95 in which the State of Arizona incurred expense.  Please provide me with an itemized expense sheet of the costs and when I am able to reimburse the state for the associated costs I will do so on my own initiative gladly.    May I also make note that as a veteran  having an income level  from 1992 to present which qualifies myself for full medical assistance from the VA,   as I understand it,  based on the level of my financial condition as on record with the VA,  this will also cover my dependent for full medical coverage, if necessary,  in the future or until my financial condition improves,  at no expense to the state or myself.





Your Truly,








Walter J. Burien, Jr.


P.O.Box 11444


Prescott, Arizona 86304


Tel. 1(520) 717-1994


